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MASSES THIS WEEK 
 
 

Sat 05/06/21 12:30 CTK  
Corpus Christi 

Solemnity 

Annie Rochford (RIP) 

18:00 OLAM Josephine O'Sullivan (Get well) 

Sun 06/06/21 10:00 CTK Antony Gilbert (RIP) 

11:30 OLAM Nancy and Vincent Owens (Anni.) 

Mon 07/06/21 09:30 Mon. 
 

Feria in OT – Wk 10 
Jerry Fitzmaurice (RIP) 

 Janina Mikula 

12:00 CTK Irene Quigley (RIP) 

Tue 08/06/21 09:30 Mon. 
 

Feria in OT – Wk 10 
Vince Phelan & family 

12:00 CTK Patrick Concannon (RIP) 

Wed 09/06/21 08:00 Con.  
Feria in OT – Wk 10 

Alice McKeown (RIP) 

09:30 Mon. Emil, Krystyna & Boleslaw Banat (RIP) 

12:00 CTK Catherine Byrne (Anni.) 

Thu 10/06/21 
 

09:30 Mon. 
 

Feria in OT – Wk 10 
Alan Talbot (RIP) 

12:00 CTK Marion Wanty (RIP) 

Fri 11/06/21 
 

09:30 Mon. 
 

Sacred Heart - Solemnity 
Private Intention 

12:00 CTK Francis Coogan (Anni.) 

Sat 12/06/21 12:30 CTK  
11th Sunday in OT 

Margaret & Vincent O'Byrne (RIP) 

18:00 OLAM Anthony McLoughlin 

Sun 13/06/21 10:00 CTK Pauline Flynn (RIP) 

11:30 OLAM Bridget Hughes (Anni.) 
 

 

 
 
ADORATION AND BENEDICTION 
In giving thanks for the gifts of the Blessed Sacrament and the Diaconate Ordination of Stephen Fleming, we are 
having Adoration and Benediction on Sunday, 5:30pm, at the Church of Our Lady of the Assumption. 
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK 
Ron & Monique Hunt, Jean McCabe, Luke Byrne, John Butler, Muriel Cowan, Paul Cowan, John & Sandra 
Mageean, Gerald, Sarah McCallion, Audrey Vickers, John, Sadie Pulido, Sheila Ferns, Mary McGee, Margaret 
Gasson, Claire & Mark, Mary Ann Gniadkowski, Niamh O’ Reilly, Carole Smith, Alan Rowan, Doreen Lakin, Kyle 
Billing, Jo Teece, Nicola Jones, Deacon Jack, Daniel Kelly, Sean Butler, Sr Marie, Patricia Nash, Victorio Baudo. 
 

RIP:  Please pray for Adam Endsor who died recently.  May he rest in peace. 

 
Prayer of Spiritual Communion 

Lord God, our light and our salvation, we praise you for your gifts of life and faith.  We thank you for the desire you 

have planted in our hearts, our yearning to see your face.  Help us to meet you in prayer, to walk in your ways, 

and to speak to others of our joy and consolation in your presence.  Give us the wisdom to appreciate your Son’s 

self-gift in the Eucharist, so that although we cannot now be at mass to receive this gift sacramentally we may still 

be able to receive him spiritually.  Give us faithfulness in this present life so that we may come into full 

communion with you and with all that belong to you.  We make this prayer through the same Christ our Lord.  

Amen. 

 

 

 

 

DO NOT come if you are infected with the virus or are sick. 

You must SOCIALLY DISTANCE (1m+) whilst in Church and wear a mask. 

STEWARDS will welcome you, and give instructions. 

The TOILETS will NOT be open for use. 

tel:0121%20373%200988
mailto:kingstandingchristtheking@gmail.com
http://www.christ-theking.org.uk/
http://www.maryvale.org.uk/


Last Two Week’s  - CtK    Last Two Week’s Collection - OLAM 
Envelopes £  452.90    Envelopes £  307.50 
Loose  £  348.14                        Loose  £  387.13  
St. Orders £  413.38           St. Orders £    66.92  
Total  £1,214.42     Total  £  761.55 
 
Thank you for your kind donations. 
 
Concert: Beautiful Songs & Spirituals 
Tuesday 6th July, 7:30pm, at St Margaret Mary’s Church, Birmingham B237AB.  An evening of beautiful songs and 
spirituals performed with voice and piano.  The programme will feature compositions by Bach, Barber and Vaughan 
Williams as well as traditional Spirituals such as ‘Steal Away’ and ‘Round About the Mountain’. 
Jeanne Conard Jones hails originally from Cincinatti, Ohio. She moved to Germany for 30 years of her life where 
she conducted choirs and regularly performed as a coloratura lyrical soprano soloist.  She is accompanied by Jobe 
Baker-Sullivan, a composer and local animateur who plays regularly at the Church venue on a Sunday. 
Jobe will also play a couple of numbers on our newly installed organ. 
Tickets (in advance): £7 or £20 Family ticket.  Doors open 7pm, Concert begins at 7.30pm 
Book in advance by contacting: 0121 3730069 or fr.simon.ellis@rcaob.org.uk.  Refreshments available 
 
Invitation to meeting on Zoom to look at commitment to help refugees and to end production of refugees 
The government has just announced a long-term future for Community Sponsorship of refugees – a national 
scheme co-designed and piloted by Catholic parishes. All are invited to join a national Catholic celebration of the 
scheme via Zoom on 14 June at 6:00pm co-hosted by Caritas Social Action (CSAN) and Reset. 
CSAN is the official agency for Catholic social action in England and Wales. Reset is the scheme’s national 
training provider. Find out how you can get involved and hear from refugees and parishes about its transformative 
impact. To register visit: www.communitysponsorship.org.uk/events 
 
Archbishop’s Pastoral Letter 
We are pleased to let you know that next weekend (12/13 June) a Pastoral Letter from Archbishop Bernard will be 
read out and/or made available at all Masses. 
The Pastoral Letter is focused on the Diocesan Vision: Unfolding God’s Plan. The Archbishop will introduce the 
Vision and how we intend to move forward as an Archdiocese over the coming years. 
As we make a fresh beginning after more than a year of lockdowns and restrictions, our aim is for clergy and the 
lay faithful to work closely to create vibrant communities of faith, joyful in their service of God and neighbour.  
The Letter will be accompanied by a prayer card and will also be available in audio and video format via the 
diocesan website, for which details will be given next week. 
 
"Putting Laudato Si into Practice" a talk by Dr Sam Ewell, author and Laudato Si activist, parishioner of St 
Patrick's, Dudley Road, Birmingham. Monday June 14th 7pm -8.30pm.  Recently we marked the anniversary of 
Pope Francis' encyclical, "Caring for our Common Home" or "Laudato Si".  We are all called to care for our 
common home, what determines the impact of our discipleship is our capacity to trust and to show fidelity to the 
promise of abundant life together (John 10:10) and the duty to care.  This is an opportunity to reflect on how our 
following of Christ engages us with the current climate change crisis both as individuals and as members of a 
parish. Please email actabhm@gmail.com to register your interest. 
 
Prayer Intentions for the month of June 

6th - “This week we marked the International Day of Innocent Children Victims of Aggression. Let us remember 

especially the most vulnerable of all children, the unborn. We pray that as a society we would take on the duty to 

protect all children from harm, and ensure that they arrive into a world where they are loved and supported by all. 

13th - “We pray for all unborn children diagnosed with disabilities; we pray for protection for them and their 

mothers from the pressures of society to have an abortion, and that they would instead experience overwhelming 

support from all who surround them. 

20th - “As we celebrate Father's Day, we pray for all fathers who are expecting a child. That they would find peace 

in their changing circumstances, and be a source of love and support for the child’s mother as they prepare for 

their child to enter the world.  

27th - “We pray for our Government, that their willingness and ability to support pregnant women would increase 

and that they would anchor themselves in the desire to protect all human life. 

 
Summer Internship 
Bishop Challoner TSA is currently offering a paid Summer Internship starting on 14th June for 4 weeks for 
undergraduates in any year of their Maths or Physics degree. 
A chance to see what is involved in a teaching career and broaden experience in an exciting and rewarding 
profession.  Online delivery with a few days in a school. 
See www.bctsa.org for details, or email teachingschool@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk. 
 
 
 

The parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Charity No. 234216 

mailto:fr.simon.ellis@rcaob.org.uk
http://www.communitysponsorship.org.uk/events
mailto:actabhm@gmail.com
http://www.bctsa.org/
mailto:teachingschool@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk

